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Dinner 
Time Discussions 

What does being respectful in Gosford Park look like? 

Head’s Headlines  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A huge thank you to everyone who joined us for the Macmillan Cake Sale. It was a truly      
successful event and such a joy to see children and parents enjoying delicious treats together. 

Thank you to everyone who came, we raised £246.40.  Mr Auld shaved all his hair off and also 

raised £495– that’s a fantastic achievement and a lovely way to model giving back for the children. Check 

out DoJo to see his new look.  Your generosity and support mean so much.  

I have also been meeting with staff to plan future events, and we are very excited to create even 
more opportunities for you to come into school, have fun, and celebrate our community spirit. 

The PTA recently met and would love more people to get involved. Their next meeting date will 
be 17th October at 2.45pm — and I would really encourage you to come along and have your 
say! I’ll be there myself… and I’ll bring the biscuits! 

This week, I enjoyed Mr Macintosh’s assembly on developing children’s oracy skills. He          
introduced some really helpful sentences that encourage children (and adults!) to voice their    
disagreements respectfully — such valuable skills for us all. 

With warm regards 

 

 

Mrs Page-Interim Headteacher 

House Points  

East House Win! 

Makaton Sign of The Week  

Makaton Sign of The Week - Refresher 

Play Champions 

4C 

Tidy Champions 
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Celebrations Outside of School 

If you have photographs or information about your child’s achievements outside of school please send 
them to enquiries@gosfordpark.coventry.sch.uk 







Dates For Your Diary 
 

Teacher Training Days are also marked on this calendar in a blue circle!  
 
 
 


